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Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development
visits CCl to discuss the latest VPET developments
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Group photo of Mr Algernon Yau, Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development (front row, fourth from the left),
Dr Bernard Chan, Under Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development (front row, third from the left), Ms Leonia Tai,
Postmaster General (front row, third from the right), Mr Tony Tai, VTC Chairman (front row, fourth from the right), Mr Donald Tong,
VTC Executive Director (front row, second from the left), and Ms Alaina Shum, VTC Deputy Executive Director (front row,

first from the right).
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Vocational and professional education and training
(VPET) plays an important role in nurturing talents for
various industries, making it a crucial element in Hong
Kong's economic development. Earlier, Mr Algernon Yau,
Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development
and Ms Leonia Tai, Postmaster General, led a delegation
to visit the Chinese Culinary Institute (CCIl) and met with
Mr Tony Tai, VIC Chairman, Mr Donald Tong, VTC
Executive Director, and Ms Alaina Shum, VTC Deputy
Executive Director, to learn about the developments of
VPET and VTC. They also discussed trends in e-commerce
and related talent training, as well as vocational training
to support industry development. With the support of
the Government and industries, the VTC will continue to
provide diverse and valuable learning opportunities for
young people, thereby driving the economic development
of Hong Kong.





